10.11.23 Issue 5

Lightcliffe CE Primary School Newsletter

This term's Christian Value is:

Trust

These are wise words from the Book of Ecclesiastes in the Bible.

"Two people are better than one...

If one person falls, the other can reach out to help."

Ecclesiastes 4.9-10

Headteachers' Welcome

Dear Parents and Carers,

It gives us great pleasure to be writing this newsletter as Co-Headteachers following our appointment at the end of last half-term. We feel extremely honoured and privileged to have been chosen to lead this wonderful school on the next stage of its journey.

Together, we have a long history at this school as both assistant and deputy headteachers, and we are fully committed to continuing to serve this community to ensure that all who attend Lightcliffe C of E Primary are happy, with opportunities to develop both socially and academically.

The needs of our children are always central to any decisions we make, and we strongly believe in providing our children with engaging and creative learning experiences which build their enthusiasm for learning. We believe that it is crucial to work in partnership with the whole school family: children, staff, parents and carers; and as a key educator in your children's lives, we feel that it is important you have a voice and that as a school we are approachable, allocating time to listen to your concerns, worries or thoughts.

Whilst a co-headship arrangement is a new development for our school, it is not entirely unique. We believe that our combined wealth of experience will benefit not only us as leaders, but provide continuity and stability as we work to further develop our school where all are inspiring and flourishing together.

Kind regards, Mrs Kate Dunkley and Mrs Adelle Hustler





Mrs Hustler

News

- Cross country events took place yesterday at the Old Brodleians Rugby Club. We are so proud of everyone who represented our school, and as we await the results, we can say that all our runners achieved some personal bests.
- The Book Fair has been a huge success this week, with the last chance to make purchases at school on Monday morning and online purchases can still be made. Thank you for your support.
- Diary dates: Look out the diary dates email, which gives an outline of planned events for the remainder of the year. Parents will be informed of any additional events as the year progresses.